
 
 

26th August 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding whilst awaiting further information about the re-opening 
of Nursery. As previously communicated, we are currently awaiting ADEK approval, which we are 
expecting imminently. The minute the Authorities confirm a date for opening Nursery, more information 
will be shared with you. Whilst we wait for this confirmation, we are pleased to announce that from 
Sunday 30th August, we will be offering a Virtual Learning Experience for your child.  
 
Tomorrow, you will receive a video detailing what Virtual Learning will look like and feel like for your 
child in Nursery. We can’t wait to show you the exciting activities we have in store for you!  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact with your class teacher. We look 
forward to welcoming you into our family soon.  
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Heather Threlfall 
 
Head of Early Years


